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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 11 March 2025 1:56 pm 
To:  
Subject: Re: Te Kawerau a Maki Development of Treaty Land at Riverhead Forest 

Tēnā koe e Edward, 

Formally, we 100% tautoko your mahi and if you need any support please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Nga mihi, 
To help p otect you  p v acy  Mic osoft O fice p evented automatic download of this p ctu e f om the In e net

HE PANUI TENA: CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for 
the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please 
immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly 
prohibited. Kia ora!

From:  
Date: Friday, 28 February 2025 at 12:56 PM 
To:

 

 












